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This week in the EYFS 
In Nursery we have been reading the story of ‘Rosie’s 
Walk’. We have made paintings of Rosie the hen, and 

finger puppets of the fox and the hen. Our phonic learning 
has been ‘h’ for hen and hive! We have also learnt the 
rhyme ‘Here is the beehive’ and visited the Chisenhale 

School beehive at the top of the school. 
 

                                  
Reception children have been continuing their learning 
about plants and growing in their topic work. This week 
they have been learning to recite some rhymes about 

growth. They have also labelled their plant paintings. They 
have been developing their understanding of numbers 

greater than 10 using numicon, one of our  
maths resources.  

 
  

                 

  
   

  

 

EYFS Research Project 
Thank you for your prompt and 

positive responses to my research 
project for my Masters Studies in 
Early Childhood Education at the 

Institute of Education.  
The children have been providing 
me with lots of interesting data in 

their self-initiated writing. I am 
hoping that this will culminate in a 

‘Celebration of Writing’ Event 
which will include children and 
parents in the Summer Term. 

Tracy Miller (EYFS Phase Leader) 
NEWSFLASH! 

 
We are going to have a special 

delivery of duck eggs on  
Tuesday 18th May! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

End of day arrangements 
The green screens enable our families to wait safely when 

dropping off and collecting the children. 
 Nursery parents should queue against the wall from 3.10pm 

for pick up at the end of the day, whilst Reception parents 
should queue against the green screens from 3.20pm.  

All queuing from the gate towards the school office.  

 

Parent partnership 
We have two designated email 
addresses for queries: 
Nurseryteachers@chisenhale.to
werhamlets.sch.uk  
Receptionteachers@chisenhale.
towerhamlets.sch.uk 
You can also send us feedback or 
images.  
Thank you for your participation in 

our Google Classroom Parent 
Consultations this week. It was 

good to be able to share our 
understanding of your child. 

 
 
 

 

Clothing, water bottles &  lost property 
 

Children need changing bags in school. They can 
leave them in school, and we will only send them home if they 

have had to change during the day. Any wet or dirty clothes will 
be put in a recycled plastic bag in the changing bag. 

 
We always need more carrier bags, if you have them. 

 
Children also need to continue to bring a water bottle,  
clearly labelled with their name, into school every day. 

This should only contain fresh water.  
All personal property  should be  labelled clearly with your 

child’s name and class! 
It will help us to help your child to learn to look after  

their property.  
. 

 
 

Half-term and bank holidays  
 

School will be closed for half-term 
from Monday 31st May until 

Friday 4th June, reopening on 
Monday 7th June. 

School is also closed for a bank 
holiday on Monday 3rd May & 

polling day on Thursday 6th May. 
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